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From G unst, John [John. Grunst @nheuser-busch. com
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 3:41 PM

To: nprm@tb.treas. gov

Cc: cadespop@bcgl obal . net

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4

Chi ef, Regul ations and Procedures Division
Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P. O Box 50221

Washi ngton, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:

| amwiting in support of the proposed 0.5 percent standard for flavored nalt
beverages. The proposed standard will maintain clear distinctions between beer
and liquor and helps to clearly define the flavored nalt beverage category.
Thank you.

John G unst

PO Box 1913
Marti nez CA 94553



